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S o n g  L e a d e r -  B o b  R e i m e r  
M u s i c - W o r s h i p  t e a m  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

C a l l  t o  W o r s h i p - D e n n i s  D r i e d g e r  
 

A n n o u n c e m e n t s  &  O f f e r i n g  
 

O f f e r t o r y - B o n n i e  K l a s s e n  
 

S p e c i a l  M u s i c :  
R a y e l l e  &  S a r i a h  D r i e d g e r  

 

W o r s h i p  i n  S i n g i n g  
 

S c r i p t u r e  R e a d i n g :   
Ephesians 2:19-22 

 

M e s s a g e - A b e  B l o c k  
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A T  G L E N C R O S S  
 

Today after the service there will be a vote regarding a constitution 
change (Pulpit Committee wording) that was presented at the February 
membership meeting. 
 

THIS WEEK:        
Monday  7:30 p.m. Jr. Youth Bible Study at Church 
Friday  7:30 p.m. Phil & Kristy's Bible study group is meeting at church  
Saturday 6:30pm Formal Dinner at church. Junior Youth will provide child 

care for the evening at the church. 
 

COMING UP:        
April 22nd – Soup and Pie Lunch at church. 
 
DVBS will be held July 9th – 13th. Registration forms will available 
at a table in the foyer after the service today. 
 
The Program Committee is planning a "Who's coming to 
dinner?" for the weekend of April 28th & 29th. Hosts and 
those who would like to participate can choose what night 
works best for them. There will be a sign up sheet and more 
details next Sunday. 
 
Sunday May 27th - Glencross Church Picnic. 
  

TAKE NOTE:        
Parents: Families wishing to have their child dedicated and 
would like a child dedication service sometime after Easter 
please approach and contact Pastor Abe.  Please give him 
your name, child’s name(s) on a paper or e-mail it to 
abeblock37@hotmail.com.  
 
Employment/Service Opportunities    
Mennonite Foundation of Canada is seeking to employ an 
Administrative Assistant for its Winnipeg office. Please see 
the ad posted on the bulletin board or call the MFC office at 
1-800-772-3257 for details.  
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Looking for an exciting place to serve God? Winkler Bible Camp 
currently has several openings for people with a passion to serve 
God. The positions are Site Manager, Horsemanship Director, Cross 
Current Discipleship Director and Part-time Cook. For more 
information on each of these positions and to apply please visit our 
website at http://winklerbiblecamp.com/staff/full-time-
employment/. You can also call 325-9519 for more information.  
 
Community Events       
Providence University College invites you to their spring concert 
featuring the Providence Chamber Singers and the Straight 
Ahead jazz ensemble, Sunday March 25th, 7:30pm at the 
Emmanuel Evangelical Free Church (360 Mackenzie Ave in 
Steinbach). Admission is free and a free will offering will be taken 
to support the Providence Chamber Singers UK Tour. 
 
The Boundary Trails Health Auxiliary - Morden Chapter Spring 
Luncheon & Bake Sale will be on Saturday March 31st, 11:30am - 
1:30pm. at Morden Friendship Centre. Proceeds go to the 
Boundary Trails Equipment Fund. 
 

"Journey to the Cross" is a reflective, interactive walk through Jesus' Journey 
to the Cross. We would like to invite you to come to the Altona EMMC {158 2nd St. 
N.E.} between April 2nd - 6th and experience the road to Calvary. 

 1[Palm Sunday April st - 6-9 pm. Monday April 2nd - 12-3 pm & 6 -9 pm, Tuesday April 3rd 
-12-3 pm & 6-9 pm, Wednesday April 4th - 12-3 pm & 3:30-6 pm, Families: 7 pm-9 pm,  
Youth evening Thursday April 5th 12-3 pm & 6pm-9 pm, Good Friday April 6th, 12-9 pm.] 
For more information call the church at 324-8432. If a large group (approx 12 or 
more) come at one time we would appreciate knowing ahead of time so we can 
plan accordingly. 
 

EDEN FOUNDATION presents Harmony for Hope.   The Winkler Community 
Male Choir, under the direction of Ray Giesbrecht, together with the Eastman 
Male Choir, under the direction of Ed Hildebrand will be presenting a spring 
concert at the Winkler Bergthaler Mennonite Church, Sunday, April 29th @ 
7:30 p.m.  Come and enjoy both choirs as they perform individually and 
together as a 70-voice mass choir.  Opportunity will be given to support 
Eden’s mental health recovery programs.  For more information check Eden’s 
website www.edenhealth.mb.ca  or call 204-325-5355. 
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Pastor 
Abe Block 325-0546 
Deacon Couples 
Ken & Irma Klassen 822-3655 Pete & Louise Peters 822-3176 
Daniel & Helene Schulz 822-9612 Isaac & Marie Klassen  325-4161  
Art & Carol Letkeman 822-6449  Dennis & Colleen Driedger  325-6932 

I pray also that the eyes of your heart may be enlightened in order that 
you may know the hope to which he has called you, the riches of his 

glorious inheritance in the saints and his incomparably great power for 
us who believe. 

Ephesians 1:18&19 
 

Prayer & Praise 
 

- Pray for those in the discipleship classes: Candice Dyck, Kurtis Dyck, Kenton 
Klsasen, Christina Martens, Tyler Unrau, Ladawn Neufeld, Ashley Klassen, 
Kathy Driedger & Bill Driedger. 
 
- Pray for the children’s camps in Cambodia 

o Counsellor training is running from March 26-31 
o Camps are running from April 2-6 
o They are still in need of $4000 to be able to run camps in all 

100 churches that they had committed to. 
 
- Pray for Missionary of the week: 

Ruben & Guadalupe Mercado (EMMC) 
Evangelism/Teaching 
Ixtapaluca, Mexico 

 
- Continue to pray for Cohen Klassen, He had another surgery on Thursday to 
put in a shunt to help drain fluid collecting in his back. Pray for healing and 
that no more fluid builds up. Pray also for Gerald & Melissa. 
 

For Bulletin Announcements this week please call 

Mariann Klassen at 325-1251 or email: 

mariann@mymts.net by Thursday, 8:00 p.m. Thank You. 
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